
Notice of Tax Revenue Increase 
 

The Harris County Emergency Services District No. 29 conducted public hearings on 

September 11, 2019 and September 25, 2019 on a proposal to increase the total tax 

revenues of the Harris County Emergency Services District No. 29 from properties on the 

tax roll in the preceding year by 3.03 percent. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last year at last year’s tax rate of $.10000 for 

each $100 of taxable value was $2,920,306. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $.10000 

for each $100 of taxable value, excluding tax revenue to be raised from new property 

added to the tax roll this year, is $3,062,816. 

 

The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed tax rate of $.10000 

for each $100 of taxable value, including tax revenue to be raised from new property 

added to the tax roll this year, is $3,118,106. 

 

The Board of Emergency Services Commissioners of Harris County Emergency Services 

District No. 29 is scheduled to vote on the tax rate that will result in that tax increase at a 

public meeting to be held on October 3, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. at Champions Emergency 

Services Fire Station, 12730 Champion Forest Drive, Houston, Texas 77066. 

 

The Commissioners of Harris County Emergency Services District No. 29 propose to use 

the increase in total tax revenue for the purpose of making capital improvements and 

acquisitions (fire stations, fire fighting vehicles and equipment) and to maintain personnel 

levels necessary to meet current and projected fire and rescue call volume at the level of 

service expected by the District’s residents. 

 

 

 


